Dear XXXXX,

I am writing to ask for consideration in joining the government’s Global Travel Taskforce, which prime minister Boris Johnson has announced will reconvene to provide recommendations for facilitating a safe return to international travel.

I have been in the industry for XX years and consider myself well-placed to serve on this taskforce to represent the UK travel industry as the government looks to restart travel.

The original Global Travel Taskforce, initially assembled last November, did not include any representatives from the travel industry, despite insistence from the government to the contrary. I am therefore keen to ensure this is not the case this time round, and would like to guarantee the travel industry’s voice is heard loud and clear.

As you may know, the UK outbound travel industry contributed an estimated £37.1 billion to the UK economy in 2019, while the inbound travel industry is worth £28 billion.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
It is vital we ensure the travel industry is allowed to once again flourish and that both government and industry work together to allow international travel to resume in a timely – but safe – manner.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your name]
[Your business]
[Your email address]
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